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We appreciate the feedback from those in the SGSC community regarding the

expenditures from the ARP Act funding. To date, we have been able to provide

many different items and supports for Southwest Georgia STEM Charter School

through this funding: additional support for students through hiring new staff and

purchasing materials, additional support for teachers through hiring new staff and

purchasing materials, additional cleaning services and materials to create a clean

and safe environment, resources for the instructional needs of students and

teachers, and many other resources to help create a more instructional sound,

communicative, safe, and clean environment at SGSC.

Respectfully,

Ginger Almon

School Leader
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